
 
Here is the latest news from your Niverville Parent Advisory Council. 
 

Email us: 
nhsparentcouncil@gmail.com 

Parent Involvement Form: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/17Ee29N43Sjuxbo3JwCjuLqjzSpZSrM
J5CM2VQz5oUts/edit 

NHS PAC Update ​@ Jan 14, 2020 

Participate. Support. 
Build 

Write a cheque /e-transfer to help?  
Bring ​your​ skills to the table?  
Fill out your forms with NHS and PAC (link above) page to help.  
A range of time, donations, events, and even work from home to help out! 

Did You Know? Social Media​ - Did you know you can have a little peek behind the scenes of what is 
going on in our school by visiting them on Instagram or Twitter?  Our schools are sharing 
great things on social media at your fingertips...check it out here 
https://nhs.hsd.ca/social-media/  

Meetings - 6pm 
(@ Learning Commons) 

Next Meeting dates:​  Jan 14,  Feb 11, Mar 10 
PAC Grade Rep - Be a parent voice for your grade! ​Meet with PAC once a month.  

PAC Nominations Executive positions are open for nominations until Feb 28.  Submit your letter of interest 
to ​nhsparentcouncil@gmail.com 
 
Join a well established PAC to keep program and green space improvements in motion 
for our kids.  

Staff Appreciation Would you like to help us with our Spring event?  Email us today.  

NHS CANTEEN 
Support Student 
Groups 

Your support could help to provide a complimentary grad dinner ticket to each graduate!! 
Parents, community members and students  can volunteer!  
1 or 2 hour shifts at the of the last canteen dates would be most helpful... 
 
Feb 1- Varsity Girls BB 

Raffle  
Spirits of the Season 

Draw held Dec 10.  Four tickets drawn.  Congratulations to our winners: 
● Grand Prize - Phil Demchenko 
● 1st Prize - Matt Boehlig 
● 2nd Prize - Ruben Schmid 
● 3rd Prize - Lilia Berania 

All winners were contacted; prizes claimed and delivered.  
 
Thank you to everyone who sold or purchased tickets, and donated prizes to  help us 
earn $3,182 to share between NMS and NHS. 

Spring Raffle 50-50 NMS and NHS PAC are going digital.  
Join us and support our next fundraising event - an online ​50/50 Raffle​. We need to raise 
$5,000 to share between our two schools.  
 
Watch for details in the coming weeks.  
Easy to share and ​participate online​ to win half of the money raised! 

Morning Snack 
Program 

NHS PAC would like to thank Wiens Furniture once again for donating a bar fridge for our 
Stock-the- Cupboards drive.  
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The drive kick-started the NHS Morning Snack Program for all students.  
 
We have 2 volunteers joining our team on Jan 7 to manage the program on Tuesday 
mornings.  
 
If you would like to join a volunteer rotation once a week for about 45 mins on Tuesday 
mornings, email us at ​nhsparentcouncil@gmail.com 

VOLUNTEERS 
NEEDED 
 
REALITY CHECK  
APRIL 23, 2020 
 

NHS is hosting a Career Development Day for Grade 11 students.  Participating schools 
for this first ever event will be Landmark, Grunthal, and Niverville.  
 
Two full-day parent volunteers are required​ to manage the “Chance” booth. Parents 
would be asked to manage the draw booth by allowing students to draw and update 
student’s cheque registers with results. 
 
Come out and join the fun while helping provide a “real world” experience in budgeting for 
our students.  
 
For more information or to volunteer your time, please email Susanne Kwiatkowski at 
skwiatkowski@hsd.ca 

NHS ART SHOW  
Free Admission 

Join our celebration of learning on Wednesday, January 22.  
Come and go from 6:00-8:00pm.  Refreshments served. 

Grade 9 Welcome NMS and NHS are working together to present a Grade 9 Welcome for students and 
parents in Spring 2020.  Students will see NHS in person and a parent night will follow to 
help parents understand the high school environment and the choices ahead for the 
student. 

 
Thanks for taking the time to read this update. Please contact us any time! 
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